
 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the members of the Scottsdale City 
Council plan to attend the 2013 League of Arizona Cities and Towns 
Annual Conference. 
 
 

Tuesday, August 27th, through Friday, August 30st, 2013 
Hilton El Conquistador Resort 

10000 North Oracle Road, Oro Valley, Arizona 
 

 
The City Council has been invited to attend the 2013 League of Arizona 
Cities and Towns Annual Conference. 
 
This notice is for informational purposes only.  A quorum of the City Council 
may be in attendance.  However, no legal action, deliberations, or 
discussions, with respect to such action, will be taken, nor will any 
decisions be made. 
 
Conference information is online at:  League of Arizona Cities and Towns, 
AZ - Annual Conference 
 
 
 
 

http://www.azleague.org/index.aspx?nid=103
http://www.azleague.org/index.aspx?nid=103

